
JOHN HUNTER 
HEALTH AND INNOVATION PRECINCT

The Environmental Impact Statement 
for the State Significant Development 
Application (SSDA) for the John 
Hunter Health and Innovation Precinct 
is on public exhibition until Monday 
28 June 2021.

You can view the State Significant 
Development Application and 
Environmental Impact Statement for 
the project at:

•	 The Department of Planning, Industry 
and Environment’s website at:  
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/
major-projects/project/40136

PROVIDING FEEDBACK
If you would like to provide feedback 
on the Environmental Impact Statement 
for the State Significant Development 
Application, please follow the formal 
process managed by the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment and 
outlined on their website at  
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/
major-projects/project/40136

ARTIST IMPRESSION

HAVE YOUR SAY!

HI-JHHIP@health.nsw.gov.aujohnhunter.health.nsw.gov.au

Keep in touch with the John Hunter Health and Innovation Precinct

ARTIST IMPRESSION



LOOK OUT FOR OUR 
COMMUNITY POP UPS
The project team will be out and about 
during the public exhibition period 
at information booths at a range of 
locations across the Newcastle, Lake 
Macquarie and the Hunter region.

REQUEST A PRESENTATION
The project team is committed to 
keeping you updated. We are keen to 
share project information with your 
school, community group or other 
organisation. 

Contact us to find out more.

MORE INFORMATION
For more information about the 
John Hunter Health and Innovation 
Precinct, including the latest design 
images, summary of the Social 
Impact Assessment, Environmental 
Impact Statement and our record of 
consultation visit: 

Communications hub: at the John 
Hunter Hospital main entrance

Website: johnhunter.health.nsw.gov.au 

Email: johnhunter.health.nsw.gov.au
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